
Back to school for Mandarin
classes
From February 25th, for five weeks, St George’s School for
Girls,  the  leading  provider  of  Mandarin  in  the  City  of
Edinburgh, is offering a Chinese for Business Course. The
course  covers  the  basic  langauge  skills  and  cultural
requirements for those who are beginning to trade with China.

As the Scottish China Education Network Hub, the skills and
experiences of the teaching staff are first class, and the
students at St George’s begin Mandarin as young as Primary 4
going all the way to Advanced Higher qualifications.

The course runs on Monday evenings from February 28th for five
weeks  and  is  being  held  at  St  George’s  School  campus  in
Murrayfield.

For further details of the course please contact Dr Meryl
James on MIJ@st-georges.edin.sch.uk
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